
CAEAS Meeting Minutes – March 11, 2024 
 
Present: Sandra Campeanu, Brenda Hernandez-Acevedo, Benjamin Holtzman, Monica Duncan, 
Lisa Moalem, Zef Amargo, Dalila Turcios-Orellana, Tanja Haxhoviq 
Guest: Richard Finger, VP Enrollment Management; Avery Forbes, Academic Advisor 
Next meeting: TBD 
 
Richard Finger presented a proposal consisting of amendments to the College’s Fresh Start 
program.  The new changes were discussed, particularly whether initial grades from the 
student’s record should contain annotations with their original grades once those courses are 
converted to a Credit/No Credit scale upon readmission.  The committee voted unanimously to 
include annotations with original grades included, and then also voted unanimously to approve 
the proposed changes to the policy/program. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
S. Campeanu 


